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February 12, 2008 
 
Officer James Veenstra & Family 
c/o West Valley LAPD Station 
19020 Vanowen St 
Reseda, CA 91335 
 
Dear Officer Veenstra: 
 
I am writing on behalf of the Winnetka Neighborhood Council to express our best wishes for a speedy 
and full recovery.  
 
The WNC realizes that our LAPD officers are vital to the continued well being of our City. We also 
understand that underneath that trusted blue uniform is a human being with a family and a desire to 
make our community safer. It is unfortunate that it takes an event like the one that happened in our 
Community to remind everyone that there is a thin blue line between our well being and the elements 
in our society that can do us harm.  
 
The Board asked that I share with you that their thoughts and prayers are with you and your family 
during this very difficult time. We all wanted to let you know our appreciation for the job you do and for 
the sacrifice you’ve made on our behalf. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
JJ Popowich 
President, WNC 
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